

St. Nicholas Greek Orthodox Cathedral

ΕΛΛΗΝΙΚΟΣ ΟΡΘΟΔΟΞΟΣ ΚΑΘΕΔΡΙΚΟΣ ΝΑΟΣ ΑΓΙΟΥ ΝΙΚΟΛΑΟΥ

St. Nicholas Cathedral's 2023 Epiphany Celebration

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

It's that time again! Time to call on our St. Nicholas parish sponsors, advertisers, volunteers and community partners for St. Nicholas Cathedral's 2023 Epiphany Celebration.

We need your help again this year as we begin calls and in-person contacts of last year's sponsors and advertisers for our 2023 Epiphany Celebration. Please contact Karen Koulias, Epiphany@stnicholastarpon.org, 727-485-4397 for your continued sponsorship or album advertising or questions if you've never advertised in the past.

This year's deadline for inclusion with your sponsorship or paid advertisement for the 2023 Epiphany Album is Friday, November 4, 2022.

Payments for Sponsorship can go online to https://stnicholastarpon.org/epiphanysponsor. Payments for Album Advertising can go online to https://stnicholastarpon.org/album

The Epiphany Executive Committee has already met with all sub-committee chairmen anxious to begin working on this year's Epiphany Celebration. Over the next two months, dedicated volunteers will be contacting each person and business who were sponsors or advertised in the 2022 Epiphany Album. We also need volunteers who have helped out with Epiphany and look forward to adding new volunteers. This is a TEAM effort and we need everyone's help.

We look forward to your continued generosity and love and continue St. Nicholas Cathedral's tradition of a successful Epiphany Celebration again this year!

Thank you!

In Christ's love,

St. Nicholas 2023 Epiphany Album Committee